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“Remember that the happiest people are not those getting more, but 

those giving more.” – H. Jackson Brown Jr.   

 

 

 

Christmas Tree Disposal 

After Christmas, trees are 

NOT allowed to be disposed 

of in the dumpsters. It is the 

responsibility of the resident to 

take them to a proper disposal 

site. Please check the City of 

San Diego’s Website for drop 

off locations:  Christmas Tree 

Recycling | Environmental 

Services | City of San Diego 

Official Website 

Curtis 

Management 

Tina Rozycki: 

Community Manager 

(619) 326-4662 

Cierra Flanders: 

Assistant Community 

Manager (858) 587-

9844 

Emergency Number: 

(619)326-4662 

Onsite Office Hours: 

Monday-Friday 

8:00am-5:00pm 

Contractors Debris 

Disposal 

The dumpsters are not to 

be used for ANY 

construction 

debris.  Otherwise, there is 

an increase in costs to the 

association due to people 

leaving items in the garbage 

rooms that we end up using a 

junk/haul away to service to 

remove.  

 

 

Parcel Rooms & Package 

Deliveries 

Please check the package rooms daily, 

especially during this time of year with 

the overwhelming increase in 

deliveries. 

Recycling  

ALL Boxes MUST be broken down 

BEFORE placing in the recycling 

especially with the increase in 

packages being received.  

 

Did you know? 

For most children in The 

Netherlands, the most important day 

during December is 5th December, 

when Sinterklaas (St. Nicholas) 

brings them their presents! 

Surprise presents are also given on 

St. Nicholas' Day. A custom at the 

Sinterklaas parties, often within 

classes at schools, is that everyone's 

name is put into a hat and everyone 

picks another person's name - then 

they must make a surprise present 

for that person. The presents come 

with a poem inside that gives a clue 

to who might have sent the present, 

but it is all meant to be a mystery! 

Sponge Painted Snowman 

Kids 5 and under love to get creative 

with different painting techniques. 

Painting with sponges is a simple and 

fun way to explore basic shapes to 

paint and cut out. 

 

Although the onsite office will 

be staffed, it will be closed to 

visitors until further notice. All 

communication with office staff 

will be limited to telephone or 

email. 

 

 

 

 

https://www.sandiego.gov/environmental-services/recycling/events/christmas
https://www.sandiego.gov/environmental-services/recycling/events/christmas
https://www.sandiego.gov/environmental-services/recycling/events/christmas
https://www.sandiego.gov/environmental-services/recycling/events/christmas
https://www.northpoletimes.com/Workshop/Craft/Sponge-Painted-Snowman

